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May 12, 2025 

Dear Client, 

As a valued customer of Nails by BettyG, I am writing to inform you that I will not 
be accepting clients for pedicure services with any issues on their feet unless 
treated. This includes, missing nails, toe nails lifting or separated from the nail bed 
or injured. Past or present trauma to toe nails that are thick with black or dark 
yellow discoloration on or under the toe nails must be examined by a podiatrist, 
most importantly, if Tinea Pedis is present, also known as athlete’s foot or fresh 
opened wounds. I cannot provide service. 

Providing you with the best, trusted, and comprehensive foot care during a 
pedicure service is my top priority. I am dedicated to educating all of my clients in 
the importance of healthy foot care when providing my pedicure services. This is 
for the protection of me, and all the clients that sit in my chair. 

Clients with any issues on their feet must visit their local foot doctor to be cleared 
for a pedicure. A doctor’s note from your local podiatrist is required if you have 
any of the issues described above in this policy to book a pedicure service. Thank 
you for your understanding. 

Regards, 
BettyG 


